LINCOLN-THOMSON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
115 GARDINER STREET
LYNN, MA 01905

Telephone: (781) 477-7460 Helen Psallidas Mihos
Fax: (781) 477-7459 Principal

September 30, 2013

Ms. Mary F. Audley
City Clerk
Lynn City Hall

Dear Ms. Audley:

Lincoln-Thomson School has scheduled our School Advisory Council meetings for the
2013-2014 school year. They are as follows:

November 13, 2013 at 6:30 pm
January 8, 2014 at 6:30 pm
April 9, 2014 at 6:30 pm

All meetings will be held in the auditorium of Lincoln-Thomson, 115 Gardiner Street,
Lynn, MA 01905. Agendas will be submitted a week prior to cach meeting.

Sincerely,

Helen Psallidas Mihos
Principal
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